

Larchwood Gardens Pilgrims Hatch Brentwood Essex CM15 9NG

Headteacher: Mr.S.Bowsher



T: 01277 372450 E: office@larchwood.essex.sch.uk W: www.LarchwoodPrimary.co.uk

26th April 2021

## **Parent Survey**

Dear Parents / Carers

Our Local School Committee (Governing Board) conduct parent surveys during the year at the school gate to find out the views of parents. With COVID restrictions in place, they have decided to conduct this survey via Microsoft Forms.

The survey is completely anonymous (except for having to say which year group your child is in) and should only take around 5 minutes to complete.

Please follow this link to complete the survey:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nvGPHybGm02sG\_u8Be7SQj6gLpHbMVVMpyDadBwii7hUQ0dUU1BNNzBCNENLQUFNRUFEQVVGVDBINS4u

Regards

Mr S Bowsher Headteacher

K. K.

